

Parks and Recreation Board Monthly Report May 2025

At the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Meeting on May 8th, 2025, the board members approved the minutes from the April meeting and provided updates on the condition of Town parks. Reports indicated that the cemetery, Central Park, Blevins Park, and Griffin Park were generally in good condition, with minor issues such as curbing shifts at Blevins Park and weed growth on the Sara Maude Mason Boardwalk. Public Services Director Morgan Cates noted that all flags had been replaced at Blevins Park, Central Park, and the cemetery. Additionally, repairs for the Central Park basketball court had been added to the Town's Capital Improvement Plan (CIP).

The board also discussed upcoming projects. Mr. Cates announced that the Town had received a quote for the Boat Ramp replacement and that the project was approved for the next budget cycle. He also informed the board that a combined Request for Proposals (RFP) would be issued for the reconstruction of Finger Piers in the coming year. No board or public comments were made, and the meeting adjourned at 6:11 p.m.